
It's an extreme honor to receive this award. I have traveled to over 300 cities visiting thousands of 
organizations, and National Safe Place is one of my favorites. My heart glows wherever I see a Safe Place 
sign. As homelessness continues to grow, providing support for youth is crucial to any 
successful strategy to end homelessness.  Because of the pandemic, none of us have been able to travel 
like we used to, so Invisible People's tenth-anniversary road trip was postponed, but in 2022 we are 
hitting to the road and hope to visit as many of you as possible. Thanks so much for working so hard to 
end youth homelessness and for this wonderful award.  


